Frilling, Tara

From: Gayle Block <gabdvm@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 3:40 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Taxing veterinary services will directly affect the middle class. Discretionary income is used for veterinary care and pet
owners will do without for their pets to make up the difference due to the tax imposed. This will directly affect animal
welfare and the public due to the issue of Rabies and parasite control if people must forgo some aspect of pet care.

Gayle Block <gabdvm@hotmail.com>
32 Avebury Lane
Tolland




